
Pursuant to KRS 147A.164, the Department for Local Government (“DLG”) provides the 
following annual report of the Government Resources Accelerating Needed Transformation 
Program. 

(1) DLG has received 62 applications from eligible entities totaling $78,363,411.85.  DLG 
has developed a scoring system for the project proposed by each grant applicant based on 
the total projected return on investment and the relative positive impact in the priority 
community.  
 

(2) DLG has incurred administrative costs of $29,065.97. 
 

(3) The current balance of the Government Resources Accelerating Needed Transformation 
Program fund is $2,000,000.00. 

 
(4) DLG recommends appropriating $100,000,000.00 to the Government Resources 

Accelerating Needed Transformation Program fund for the upcoming fiscal year. 
 

(5) No legislation or policy actions are needed to facilitate greater receipt of grant funding to 
priority communities at this time. 
 

 


